
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Tuesday 8th September 2020 
 
 
Gathering outside the school gates 
 
 
Dear Families, 
 
Firstly a big thank you to everyone for helping us to ensure that drop off and collection 
times within school are as safe as possible. Some families however, have raised concerns 
about the gathering of adults and children on the pavements outside both the infant and 
junior school.  
 
To ensure that families and children can arrive at school safely and without big crowds 
congregating please 
 

 Stick to the set time given for your child’s year group (bubble) unless you have more 
than one child in our school  (come at the later time) 

 If you have to wait after dropping off a junior school aged child, please do this across 
the road and away from the main entrance 

 Do not come to school with additional adults that have to wait outside the school 
gates and add to a crowd  

 Respect our neighbours who may need to leave their own homes during these times 

 Please do not smoke or vape around the entrance to school 
 
As always thank you for your ongoing support with this. 
 
Kind regards  
 
Mrs Mardell 
Head teacher 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 



 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 


